
Design Committee 

The Design Committee is charged with ensuring that properties within our neighborhood are 

maintained to preserve property values. 

Committee members meet to review photos and notes from drive-through inspections 
conducted by employees of Roy Briley Association Management, and to review and approve 
applications for outdoor changes to residents’ homes and yards.  

The Design Committee endeavors to preserve the original intent of the developers; to create a 

carefully planned subdivision which would provide an attractive place to live and conserve the 

natural beauty and character of the area.   

Eaglewood was developed with strict standards for home design and color as well as 

landscaping. The original plans for Eaglewood did not allow for privacy fencing, for example.  

Design trends change over time, along with innovations in building materials. It can be a 

balancing act to honor the intent of the developers and at the same time allow for change and 

individual taste, and that is the challenge the Design Committee embraces. 

 


